
Question from N Milne 

In the June 2020 Ketton Parish Council meeting minutes it is noted that Ketton Together has taken 
the time to consider how they can best support the village going forward. They acknowledged that a 
number of villagers will need to continue to self-isolate to protect themselves and their families & 
there will also be people who need to self-isolate because they have symptoms, or, have been 
contacted through the track and trace process.  

Can Karen Payne confirm if she has discussed with Ketton Together the changes to the SCI, if so 
when was this and what was their view on the steps taken to unsure engagement by all those 
continuing to self-isolate? I am interested to learn their thoughts on a suggested triage systems for 
callers without internet access and the decision to still have documents available at the office. How 
would they get to the Catmose office if they are self-isolating and do not have access to transport? 
What would they need from the planning officers to respond to the next stage of the Local Plan 
consultation?  Do the organisers of Ketton Together think there is a need for the planning officer 
support to be  available for those who HAVE internet access but are self-isolating, this could be 
needed to compensate for the difficulty in having any form of contact with members of their local 
community who may be able to assist with answering questions on the Local Plan regulation 19 
process? There is much to consider and ward councillors need to be sure they have talked with their 
parishioners in order to comment. Perhaps sign off by full council is needed.   

 


